
PBS Focus:  Canteen Procedures 

• Line up behind the line 
• Be polite to the canteen helpers 
• Use your manners –Please and Thank you 
• Sit and eat at the tables quietly 
• All food must be eaten at the canteen tables 

 
Mr Collins Return to Work 
Mr Collins is recovering well from his knee replacement and will be returning back to school next 
Monday. I would like to thank everyone for their support and encouragement throughout his 
leave.   

 
Preschool Open Day 
The Preschool will be holding an open day for 2015 students to attend from 1.30pm – 3.00pm 
Wednesday 26 November. Please come and visit our wonderful preschool and observe the great 
program that we have to offer.  

 
2I & 1/2 F Science Centre Excursion 
Please bring notes and money back ASAP otherwise the excursion may have to be cancelled, 
which will be very disappointing for the students who have paid and are looking forward to 
visiting the Science Centre.  

 
Aboriginal Excellence Awards 
NEPS had the most number of Aboriginal students in our district receiving awards at the annual 
Aboriginal Excellence award day. The six students were great role models and ambassadors for 
our school.  

 

 

 

Have a great week. 
Wendy Theobald 
Relieving Principal 
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Strive for Better Things  
At Nowra East Public School we aim to achieve happiness through respecting  

each other, taking responsibility for our actions, safe practices and a love for learning.  
 
  

 

What’s on at NEPS.... 
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 SCHOOL NEWS WEEK 8 
Tuesday 25 November 
King and Queen of Thrones 
Active after school 
Wednesday 26 November  
Stage 2 & 3 Camp 
Preschool Open Day 12.30pm 
Thursday 27 November 
Stage 2 & 3 Camp 
Stage 1 Science Centre 
Friday 28 November 
Stage 2 & 3 Camp 
 
WEEK 9 
Monday 1  December  
9.00am P&C AGM  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Page 2 of 2 

SCHOOL NEWS 

24 November 2014 

WAYEELA COOINDA PRESCHOOL ENROLLING 
NOW FOR 2015 

Our preschool still has positions available for next 
year, our fees are as low as $1.00 per day (conditions 
apply).  We will be holding an open day on Wednesday 
26 November 2014 from 1.30pm to 3.00pm.  For more 
information contact the preschool on 4421 8970 or 
drop in and see us ASAP.  All children need to be 
turning the age of 4 before 31 July 2015 to be 
eligible to attend. 

P&C NEWS 

BOOKCLUB 

Book Club orders are due back by Wednesday 26 
November.  The orders can be left at the office, 
Uniform Shop or Canteen. 

 
Thank you 
Book Club Coordinator 

SCHOOL BANKING 

Only 4 weeks till Christmas.  Keep on saving with 
school banking.  School Banking is Thursday morning 
at the Uniform Shop windows. 

 

 

GARDEN WORKSHOP 

Another great Garden Workshop last Wednesday 
with students feeding the fruit trees harvesting 
garlic (which they all took home), mulching and 
weeding. They also enjoyed a great lunch of food 
from our garden and the kindergarten classes were 
given a tour of the garden. 

Our next workshop may not be on Wednesday in two 
weeks - we will announce shortly. 
 

FOR SALE 

We have a very old large Kelvinator fridge in 
reasonable condition for sale.  If you are interested 
in purchasing please put an offer in writing to Megan 
in the office. 

           

CHRISTMAS SCRIPTURE ASSEMBLY 

Family and friends are invited to our Christmas 
Scripture Assembly. 

NEPS Hall on Wednesday 3rd December 

12.30pm till 1.30pm 

Uni students from Sydney are our guests. 
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